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I am a local resident, and I strongly object to the proposal.  

 Firstly, it  is totally wrong to situate it in Moss Vale.  It is  very close to residential land, and long established 
residents who will be very negatively impacted should the proposal proceed.  The height and size of the facility 
building is totally out of proportion to current land uses. 

Secondly, ,the Moss Vale traffic is already very congested, and there will be a  very large number of heavy truck 
movements per day if the facility proceeds, through roads that already cannot cope with the current traffic. 

Thirdly, I am extremely concerned about the shedding of microplastics into our water supply, and note that our 
water supply feeds into the Sydney water supply, therefore potentially adversely affecting millions of people. 

I support the overall concept of the facility, but reiterate that it should be located in an appropriate place â€“ ie 
well away from any townships and existing residences. 

 Austrailia is a very big country with lots of vacant land.   Surely a suitable location can be found for the facility 
where it will have minimal impact 
 

 




